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Hi Dennis
 
At our IPC meeting last Friday for Edmondson Park (MP 10_0118 Mod 8) Commissioner
Lochhead requested clarification of the nearest schools to the site. We can confirm Frasers
(Australand Residential Edmondson Park) submitted to School Infrastructure NSW a Registration
of Interest (ROI) to build a 2000 student secondary school within Frasers Town Centre Core. The
(ROI) was sent on the 23rd August 2019 and remains and active process. An alternate site (which
is reflected in the current Concept Plan Approval) proposed by Landcom is approximately 1.0km
North West of Frasers Town Centre Core (see attached diagram).
 
For the IPC’s benefit we also note they can view the Concept Plan Mod 4 documents which are
the relevant background documents for the Frasers Town Centre here.
 
Regards
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Planning
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